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Re: GANSW Comment on Booster for NLPS SSD

From Mr Antonio Canuto - Blackett Maguire + Goldsmith Pty Ltd
To Elizabeth Creswell - ADCO CONSTRUCTIONS PTY LIMITED
Cc (5) Ms Philippa Walker - Blackett Maguire + Goldsmith Pty Ltd (+4 more...)
Sent Friday, 17 December 2021
MESSAGE
Hi Elizabeth,

My understand is that the only method of concealing a fire brigade booster assembly permitted by AS 2419.1 - 2005 is via a cabinet designed in accordance
with this standard (50mm high signage, clear space in front of the assembly maintained, cabinet generally painted red, etc.).

There would be no opportunity to provide any further shielding or screening as this would obstruct the clear space between the booster and the hardstand
(the road). Further noting that providing any form of landscaping infront of the booster would not meet FRNSWs operational requirements (based on past

experience of having to concrete areas in front of booster assemblies where FRNSW has picked this up as an issue on site).

Note that this is more of a fire services designer question so they should also review and provide any further comment if necessary.

Regards,

Antonio Canuto

Senior Building Surveyor
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From: E Creswell

Sent: 17/12/2021 10:49:37 AM AEDT (GMT +11:00)
To: Antonio Canuto, Bree Jachin, Philippa Walker

Cc: Andrew Healy, Jon Kane, James Kim, Paulo Ruiz
Mail Number: ADCO Con-GCOR-000839

Subject: GANSW Comment on Booster for NLPS SSD

Hi Antonio,

We have received the below comment on the NLPS SSD from the Government Architect’s Office.

the boaster near the main entrance, should be concealed to improve the amenity of thiz public zone.
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Are you able to provide a very brief statement today explaining to GANSW that, from a compliance perspective, we cannot screen the front of

the booster?
Thanks

Elizabeth Creswell

Senior Design Manager

ADCO Constructions Pty Ltd
Level 2, 7-9 West Street, North Sydney NSW 2060
T 02 8437 5000 M 0418 592 825

W www.adcoconstruct.com.au
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